
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 10:22 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Michael R Harris

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
My notice received Feb 16, 2021 indicates that as I will be moving to R2 class my monthly bill will increase by
50%.  This is a very large sudden increase and while I appreciate that costs will always go up this surely should be
spread out to limit the increase to 10% per annum maximum.

-- Attachment --




